
 
 
 

                                                                                                              
                                                                                                            August 8, 2006                   
 
 
Mr. Chris Lonvick, clonvick@cisco.com  
Chair, IETF Syslog Working Group 
 
 
The Optical Internetworking Forum has been investigating the use of Syslog as a basis for 
logging IP-based signaling and routing protocols for Optical Networks. We have attached, for 
your information, our current work in progress on logging and auditing for signaling and routing. 
Your review and comments are always welcomed. 
 
Our use of Syslog will benefit substantially from the completion of the work in your Charter, in 
particular, the work on signatures for log records. With the intention of helping to progress this 
work, the OIF, at its meeting last week, reviewed draft-ietf-syslog-sign-18 (after having reviewed 
the prior comments on this draft in the Syslog email archives). We have attached the results of 
this review. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Jim Jones 
Chair, OIF Technical Committee 
 
Attachments: [The latest versions of oif2003.119.10 and oif2006.221.00 as of August 8, 2006] 
 
Copy with attachments to:  
Russell Housley, IETF Security Area Director, housley@vigilsec.com 
Sam Hartman, IETF Security Area Director, hartmans-ietf@mit.edu 
Doug Zuckerman, Chair, OIF OAM&P Working Group, w2xd@aol.com 
Alexander Clemm, alex@cisco.com 
Richard Graveman, rfg@acm.org 
Renée Esposito, esposito_renee@bah.com 
Scott McNown, srmcnow@alpha.ncsc.mil 
 
 


